JRH B
Establishment of Intercity Bus Terminals in
Lahore City in Public Private Partnership

Transport Department, Government of the Punjab issued
Expression of Interest for Establishment of Intercity Bus
Terminals in Lahore City in Public Private Partnership
mode vide first publication of advertisement in Daily
Dawn dated: 27th January 2017 and Daily Jang dated
27™ January 2017. Pre-qualification document is
available on the following websites:

www.ppra.punjab.gov.pk/www.punjab.gov.pk/transport
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All other Terms & Conditions are unchanged.
For Project Information, Detail and Document Submission:
Additional Secretary (Technical)
Transport Department Government of the Punjab
Transport House, 11-A Egerton Road, Lahore, Pakistan
Tel: +92-42-99201159, Email: astech.td@gmail.com




